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Spring Term 2017 

Firstly, I would like 

to wish everyone a 

Happy New Year! I 

hope you are 

feeling well rested 

and are ready for a 

very busy and 

exciting Spring 

Term!  

In topic we are 

going to start 

looking at the 

history and 

geography of 

Chocolate which I 

am aware many 

children are excited 

about.  

Science will also 

link to our topic, 

starting off looking 

at digestion within 

humans and teeth. 

In RE we start off 

by looking at 

Epiphany and then 

move on to 

Revelations. After 

half term, we move 

on to Lent and 

Easter.  

In Music we are 

excited to announce 

a production which 

will include year 5 

pupils.  

 

Some quick reminders! 

Homework will be set on 

a Tuesday and due in on 

a Monday. Children will 

have a task to do which 

will allow them to explore 

outside of what we learn 

in the classroom.  

See Mrs Welland in the 

office about limited 

homework club spaces. 

PE 

Eagle Class have PE on 

a Monday and Tuesday. 

Full kit is mandatory for 

these sessions. 

Swimming  

Eagle Class will be 

swimming after the half 

term. More information 

will follow regarding 

these sessions.  

Miss Newcombe 

In English we are 

continuing with the 

focus of Talk for 

Writing. As a whole 

school we will be 

investing our time 

into a new text 

which will involve 

lots of oral 

storytelling, story 

maps and writing! 

In Maths this term 

we will be finishing 

addition and 

subtraction and 

move on to 

multiplication and 

division. 
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